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Fiscal Analysis 

 

SB 1684 caps all state employees salaries at the amount of the Governor’s salary ($147,000). 

There is an exclusion for employees in the medical field. 337 employees are currently 

compensated above $147,000 and would not fit the medical exclusion outlined in the bill. The 

savings to the state in salaries would be $6,594,525 per year. 

 

FY’25 Impact: Savings of $6,594,525 

 

Full Year Impact: Savings of $6,594,525 
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